
 2023-24 BACK TO SCHOOL CHECK-IN FOR RETURNING K-12 FAMILIES: 
 ONLINE PROCESS OPEN NOW! 

 The Back to School Check-in process, which is a requirement for all Kindergarten through 12th 
 grade P-CCS families to easily update medical, demographic, and contact information in MISTAR 
 Parent Connection, opened on Monday, August 14. This process, and the information that is 
 included, replaces the need to complete an emergency card for your student at the beginning of the 
 2023-24 school year. 

 Once logged into  MISTAR Parent Connection  , you will  look for the ‘Back to School Check-in’ link in 
 the top of the home screen and follow the prompts.  This registration will be available starting on 
 Monday, August 14, and will run until Friday, September 29.  This process must be completed for 
 all students. 

 All steps to complete Back To School Check-In, including Transportation Plans for the 2023-24 
 school year are now available in Parent Connection.  Parents/Guardians will log into Parent 
 Connection and select the  Back To School Check-In  link at the top right once they have logged into 
 their account. 

 For each student who will be attending P-CCS for 2023-24 they will click the ‘Review Now’ button. 
 Please review  each step  in the  Back To School Check-In  process, which includes the 
 Transportation step. 

https://sisweb.resa.net/ParentPortal/default.aspx?id=82100


 To update your choice for Transportation click on the tab on the left called “Transportation” 

 The default response is ‘No, our student will not need bus transportation at this time.’  If you do 
 require transportation, you will need to select “Yes, our student will need bus transportation.” Then 
 check the ‘Mark This Section Complete’ box and then click ‘Submit.’ 

 We hope you have a restful and relaxing ending to your summer. We look forward to welcoming 
 back our students very soon! 


